
 

 



mentioned above, and instead, would create additional, unnecessary administrative burdens for 
employers while potentially making critically private information available to the public, all of which 
would have a significant economic impact on a substantial number of small businesses.   
 
The requirement to use such a tool would be detrimental to all industries that do business with the 
federal government, including the construction industry; and, therefore, AGC kindly asks OFCCP to 




